
February 2019 President’s Newsletter 

 

Hi guys, 

Here are the bullet points for those of you I lose by the second paragraph… 

• February 10th – Sunday – Couples Club Championship 

• February 11th – Monday – Guest Day and General Membership Meeting 

• February 24-25 and March 4th – Club Championship 

• March 15-16 – Member-Guest 

First, I want to congratulate Brian Mooney (A Flight), Bob Campbell (B Flight) and 

Tom McKenna (C Flight) for winning the 2019 President’s Cup. Thanks again to 

Tom Sweet and the Tournament Committee for their work on this and all of our 

events. 

Sunday February 10th is the Couples Club Championship. Must be played with a 

significant other. Both balls count for this annual gross/net Tournament. See 

website for entry form. 

On Monday February 11th we will be having a Guest Day Partner Stableford Event. 

Invite your friends to join you; they must have an established handicap. We will 

be having a General membership meeting in the Santa Rosa Club at 4 PM that 

day. 

Entry forms have been sent out and are available on the website for the Club 

Championship. This begins as a 2 day event on Sunday February 24th and Monday 

February 25th. A 3rd round on Monday March 4th will be played by those playing 

from the Blue Tees and vying for the Club Championship. All others will play a 

gross and net flighted event for 2 days from their respective tees.  

More to come later on the Member-Guest Tournament scheduled for March 15-

16. Please save the date. This is one of our premier events of the season. 

Thanks, 

Joe Rutherford  

President TLQMC  


